EXTRACT FROM TEACHING AND LEARNING COMMITTEE MINUTES:  25.10.00

(Report from Sub-Committee on Taught Courses:  12 June 2000)

00.14
Examination Matters (Item 9)


The Committee noted the following points:


Minuting Boards of Examiners


The Sub-Committee had approved a University template for minutes of Boards of Examiners meetings.   The Committee considered that, as the main purpose of the minutes was to be a formal record of a meeting dealing with progress decisions and results, it would be not be necessary to present them to a future meeting of the Board for approval.

